
 
 

St. Mary’s Catholic School - Summer Math Assignment – Rising Sixth Grade - 2020 

We will be using Prodigy for our summer Math program for those students entering 6th grade. 
You all know what an awesome program this is. This will be a mandatory program. Your first 
Math grade of 6th grade will be a participation grade for summer Prodigy. 

Here’s the plan:  

Each week you will complete an assignment of 25 problems. You can do them all at once or you 
can complete 5 a day, but they must be completed during the assigned week to earn all points for 
that assessment. All the assessments will be reviews of the material learned in 5th grade. This 
way you will keep your skills sharp. 

We will begin our quest on June 15. It will end the week of August 3. The good news is that if 
you take a week off for vacation you can still get credit. The last week is a bonus week. By the 
end of the summer you should have completed 200 problems. That’s the goal. Of course, the 
more you do, the easier 6th grade will be.   

Your grade will be determined by how many problems you complete each week. So, if you do 25 
problems each week, by August 7th you will be done. I will send you updates with your status 
periodically. I encourage you to complete the problems weekly, since each week we will be 
reviewing different material. Again, this is not optional, but it should be an easy way to keep 
your math skills sharp.  

Set a time to play with your friends, beat the wizards and make a 100. Have fun! Let the games 
begin, 

Have a great summer! 

Mrs. Leahy 

PS: If you need your id or password, please email me at lleahy@stmaryslgv.org.  

 

Here’s a note from Prodigy:  

Hi class! 

Prodigy invites you to join the Prodigy Summer Question Quest with other wizards around the 
world! The goal is to answer 500 million questions by August 31, 2020. Plus,  if you all work 
together and complete the quest, you’ll get a special loot drop! 
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